FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
September 15, 2015

Lt. Governor Scott Issues Statement on Commissioner Jim Reardon’s Retirement

Lt. Governor Phil Scott issued the following statement on the retirement of Department of
Finance and Management Commissioner Jim Reardon:

“My sincere thanks go out to Department of Finance and Management Commissioner Jim
Reardon for his decades of service to the State of Vermont. His quiet, commonsense solutions
to some of our State’s most divisive debates has endeared him to governors and leaders of all
stripes, and there is no question that he cares more about Vermont’s future than any personal
agenda. | wish Jim all the best in his well-deserved retirement, and thank him for forming such a
competent team to take the reins.”

#it#



